Public Hearing_ ,
Superintendent
Thursday, April 10, Armstrong will be
530_730pm present to listen to

YOUR wants and

Jefferson High School needs for your

Cafeteria student(s)!
5210 N Kerby Ave

Join us for Indian Education’s
annual public hearing. All are
welcome to come and listen to a
presentation and engage in
conversation. A light dinner will be
provided.

Survey
bit.ly/2025IndianEdNeeds

503-916-6499

indianeducation@pps.net


https://bit.ly/2025IndianEdNeeds

